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To:
All Proposal Respondents

Re:
Notice of Award
UCC Solicitation No. RFP-2017-01 – Request for Proposal - Financial Audit Services
Date:
March 06, 2017

In accordance with the aforementioned UCC Solicitation and pursuant to ORS 279B.070, ORS 279B.110, and the UCC Rules of Procurement, please be advised that this letter serves as written “Notice of Award”.

UCC thanks all the firms who considered and/or submitted formal responses to UCC’s solicitation for these critically important Financial Audit Services.  The time and effort expended for this project are most appreciated.

After careful review, the decision has been made to award the contract for these services to the firm of Moss Adams LLP.
Regards, 
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Jules DeGiulio
Purchasing Administrator

Umpqua Community College

1140 Umpqua College Rd

Roseburg, OR 97470

Jules.degiulio@umpqua.edu
Direct: 541 440-7648
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